Action Sheet

MEETING DATE: May 13, 2020

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider the submission of a
proposal for the Magnet Schools Assistance
Program grant.

On March 10, the U.S. Department of Education announced the new competition for the Magnet
Schools Assistance Program grant for the 2020 school year. The department estimates that it will
award 20 — 30 grants ranging from $700,000 - $4,000,000 annually for five years. School districts
interested in applying must submit the application by May 26, 2020. At this time, we are
recommending that we submit an application on behalf of Ball High School and Rosenberg
Elementary School. Currently, we have four schools funded under MSAP —Burnet, Crenshaw,
Morgan, and Oppe. This will be our fourth grant submission to MSAP.

RECOMMENDATION: I move the Board of Trustees approve the
submission of a proposal for Magnet Schools
Assistance Program through the U. S.
Department of Education.
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Kélli Moulton, Annette Scott,
Superintendent Assistant Superintendent for
Curriculum and Instruction



